
FINAL ZONE LIFTED, EUMUNGERIE
BOIL WATER ALERT LIFTED

Tuesday 2 August 2022, 3pm.
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) has received approval from NSW Health,
to lift the boil water alert all properties serviced by the Eumungerie
Reservoir.
 
All properties connected to potable town water in Dubbo are now able to
safely drink the water without boiling.
 
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) is extremely grateful for the patience and
understanding from the community during this challenging time.
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